
January 22, 2020 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 

RE: Docket UE-190989—Compliance Filing 
Schedule 93—Annual Decoupling Revenue Adjustment 

In accordance with RCW 80.28.060, WAC 480-07-880, and WAC Chapter 480-80, PacifiCorp 
dba Pacific Power & Light Company (PacifiCorp), submits the following revised tariff sheet 
applicable to Pacific Power’s electric service in the state of Washington.  Pacific Power 
respectfully requests an effective date of February 1, 2020. Please do not redocket.  

The revised tariff sheet is designated as follows: 

Third Revision to Sheet No. 93.1 Schedule 93 Decoupling Revenue Adjustment 

Pacific Power’s third decoupling period, which encompasses the twelve months ended 
June 30, 2019, results in an overall surcredit of approximately $11.9 million, or 3.4 percent.  The 
enclosed tariff sheets implement the changes to rates under the company’s decoupling 
mechanism, which was approved in 2016.   

It is respectfully requested that all formal correspondence and data requests regarding this filing 
be addressed to: 

By e-mail (preferred): datarequest@pacificorp.com 

By regular mail: Data Request Response Center 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, Oregon, 97232 

Please direct any informal inquiries regarding this filing to Ariel Son at (503) 813-5410. 
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Sincerely,  
 
            /s/             . 
Etta Lockey 
Vice President, Regulation 
Pacific Power & Light Company 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
(503) 813-5701 
etta.lockey@pacificorp.com 
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